
(BCC Letter to distributors) 

Sequoia Analytical Labs has surrendered their Cannabis Testing Laboratory license (C8-17-0000009-
TEMP). 

You’re being contacted because you may have arranged to have batches tested for regulatory 
compliance with Sequoia Analytical Labs after June 30, 2018. Please contact all retailers to whom you 
have distributed these batches and request that all cannabis goods remaining in the retailer’s possession 
from these batches be returned to you.   

Any cannabis goods from these batches, returned by consumers to the retailer, must be destroyed. Any 
cannabis goods returned from a retailer’s inventory or remaining in your inventory may be destroyed, or 
may be re-sampled and re-tested after obtaining approval from the Bureau. Any cannabis goods from 
these batches may not be released to a retailer without re-sampling and re-testing. 

To arrange for the re-sampling and re-testing of the cannabis goods, please submit a request in writing 
to BCC.Labs@dca.ca.gov. You must obtain approval from the Bureau before the re-sampling and re-
testing occurs. Please provide the following information, so we may review your request to have the 
cannabis goods from these batches re-sampled and re-tested: 

 Date of initial sampling 
 Laboratory ID number 
 Batch ID number 
 Cannabis goods description 
 Cannabis goods producer information (i.e. cultivation or manufacturer’s name/license number) 
 Name of licensed laboratory to perform the re-sampling and re-testing 
 Proposed date of re-sampling 
 Reason for the request to re-sample and re-test 
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